
 

 

 

 

 
 

Saint-Omer LFQN, France 
11th & 12th September, 2010 

 

9th Jodel Lovers Fly-in 
 
 
The Saint-Omer flying club organizes this year the ninth 

edition of his Jodel Lovers Fly-In. This fly-in is not 

exclusive and all kind of planes are welcome, 

particularly homebuilt. 

 

Participating pilots are invited for a meal on Sunday at 

lunchtime. The cost for the lunch is 15 €, payable on 

the day. For pilots coming from remote locations, a 

welcome comity will be provided from Saturday 

afternoon. Accommodation and meals rest at their own 

charge. 

 

To help with the organization, pilots intending to 

participate are asked to register before September 5th, 

preferably via the on-line registration form. Food is 

assured only to duly registrated crews. 

 

Remark: The fly-in is not an "Airshow". Public are not 

admitted and the airfield remains open to traffic during 

the two days. 

 

More information on the website of the aero-club: 

 

http://acsto.free.fr 
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